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Hall, Renee

From: Chunhui Chen <cchen23@iastate.edu>
Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2025 2:10 PM
To: City Council and Mayor
Cc: Eames, Casandra; Chunhui Chen
Subject: Ames City resolution request by Terry Lowman
Attachments: Terry Lowman Resolution.pdf; Terry Lowman Email.pdf; AHRC Response to Terry 

Lowman.pdf

[External Email] 

 
Dear Mayor and City Council members, 
 
Recently the Ames Human Relations Commission (AHRC) received a formal request from Terry Lowamn 
on behalf of the Interfaith Alliance of Iowa to adopt a resolution "All Are Welcome in [city/county]". Upon 
a close examination of the proposed resolution, and consultation with the City attorney, the AHRC 
unanimously voted to forward the resolution to the Ames City council for consideration, as it holds the 
legislative authority to determine whether or not to adopt it. 
 
Attached are copies of the original email from Teyy, the draft of the resolution, and the AHRC email 
response to Terry. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Chunhui Chen 
on behalf of the Ames Human Relations Commission 
 
--  
-------------------------------------------------- 
Chunhui Chen 
Email: cchen23@gmail.com 
---------------------------------------------------- 
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Neefus, Jeramy

From: Terry Lowman <terryleelowman@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2024 6:22 PM
To: Human Relations Commission
Subject: All are welcome in Iowa

[External Email] 

 
Good evening, 
 
This last year a bill was passed to give people's religious beliefs power to override human 
rights.  Interfaith Alliance of Iowa is working to affirm dignity and respect for all people in Iowa and we 
believe that our government has a duty to stand in the way of bigotry.  
 
Here's Interfaith Alliance's webpage explaining why this is important.  Please see the resolution for local 
governments to sign saying that equal rights under the law and liberty for all is foundational to our nation 
and government. 
 
We're just beginning this process and would like to have your endorsement for this before we ask the city 
council to consider it.  I did send a beta version of the resolution and we've revised it to include feedback 
from our elected officials. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Warmly, 
 
Terry Lowman 
515-441-9844 







Chunhui Chen <cchen23@gmail.com>

Resolution Declaring All Are Welcome in [City/County]
2 messages

Chunhui Chen <cchen23@gmail.com> Tue, Dec 17, 2024 at 9:29 AM
To: Terry Lowman <terryleelowman@gmail.com>
Cc: "Eames, Casandra" <casandra.eames@cityofames.org>, Chunhui Chen <cchen23@gmail.com>

Dear Terry,

On behalf of the Ames Human Relations Commission (AHRC), thank you for your commitment to advocating for
dignity and respect for all individuals in Iowa. We deeply appreciate your efforts and the thoughtful work you put into
drafting the Resolution Declaring All Are Welcome in [City/County].

After careful review and discussion, the AHRC members unanimously voted to forward your resolution to the Ames
City Council for consideration. As the body holding legislative authority, the City Council will determine whether to
adopt the resolution.

Thank you again for your dedication to fostering an inclusive and welcoming community.

Sincerely,

Chunhui Chen
Chair, Ames Human Relations Commission

--
--------------------------------------------------
Chunhui Chen
Email: cchen23@gmail.com
----------------------------------------------------

Terry Lowman <terryleelowman@gmail.com> Tue, Dec 17, 2024 at 9:45 AM
To: Chunhui Chen <cchen23@gmail.com>

Thank you for the update. These are times that will try those of us who believe that everyone has value and needs
respect.

Terry
[Quoted text hidden]
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